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10 July 2023 

 
FOSS Summer Fair- What a success! 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
What an amazing day we had at Saltergate on Saturday! It was fantastic to see so many of you at 
school enjoying the brilliant event organised by our wonderful FOSS Team.  
I wanted to thank those of you who were able to come along and support this Summer Fair and be 
part of a very special day for the school, and local community. 
 
I also wanted to express my gratitude and thanks to Katie Kerr, our FOSS Chair, who has led her 
newly established team - it's incredible to think that FOSS was only set up a short while ago and yet 
this huge event was planned and organised so well! Thanks also have to go to Louise Pollard, who 
has been so busy coming in and out of school organising prizes and making plans...and a hundred 
other things! Both Louise and Katie were at school early on Saturday setting things up with their 
team of volunteers - thank you to everyone! 
 
Thank you also to the staff members who were able to come along and help or support - it was 
lovely to have you there too! Special thanks to Claire Tunney, who seemed to be in several places at 
once, organising and coordinating, and Lucie Hart, who has put hours into making this a success. 
Final thanks must go to our wonderful Mr. Renicor who worked a long day, with a smile on his face 
as always - he is such an asset to us at Saltergate and we are so lucky to have him. 
 
Enjoy the final two weeks of term, we have a few more events to enjoy before we finish! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Hall 
Headteacher 
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